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Blairdardie Primary School

Relationship,Sexual Health 
and Parenting (RSHP) Education
Dear parents/Carers

Please find attached information about the content of the Relationships, Sexual Health and Parenthood (RSHP) Education which will be delivered within the school this term as part of our Health and Wellbeing Curriculum. This part of the curriculum has been in place for many years but this year we will be using a new resource that was developed by a partnership of Local Authorities and Health Boards, with advice from Education Scotland and Scottish Government. It has been developed to improve the quality, relevance, consistency and coverage of RSHP education and parents have told us in the past that it is helpful if they know when and what is being taught in this area in order to support their child. 

The materials have been developed for children from 3-18 years and staff have been trained in their delivery and have worked to ensure consistency and progression across the school. We have taken time to select subjects that are both age and stage appropriate.

We need to deliver RSHP education that helps protect children and young people from harm and supports them to understand that friendships and personal relationships should be healthy, happy and safe. 
Our RSHP education needs to reflect a modern and inclusive Scotland where we value and respect the human rights of everyone. 
The attached letter will give an overview at what will be covered at the curriculum level. Your child is working in. Please remember the content will be planned over 3 years.
Early level – nursery and P1 (for most children)

First level P2 – end of P4 (for most children)

Second Level P5 – end of P7 (for most children)

The resource is made up of a series of Activity Plans that describe how a teacher can approach an aspect of RSHP education. The Activity Plans are supported by PowerPoints or other resources the lesson might need. 
The materials are fully accessible and open to everyone; parents and carers can see what is being delivered in school. You will also find a wealth of support materials. 

The resource can be found at https://rshp.scot
